Construction Notice:

Mira Mesa Boulevard/Sorrento Valley Road Ramp Closures at
Interstate 805 Interchange

Beginning Friday, May 18 at 9 p.m. through Monday, May 21 at 5 a.m., the
Interstate 805 (I-805) southbound off-ramp and on-ramps at Mira Mesa
Boulevard/Sorrento Valley Road will be closed. Additionally, Sorrento Valley
Road will be closed from the 1-805 bridge to approximately 1,000 feet west
of the freeway. Construction crews will be preparing the area for the next
phase of the I-805/HOV Carroll Canyon Road Extension Project. Scheduled
to open to traffic in the spring of 2013, the project adds approximately

two miles of new High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV), or carpool lanes, in each
direction along Interstate 805 (I-805) from Interstate 5 to Carroll Canyon
Road, offering new transportation choices for travelers.

Motorists are advised to avoid the area, if possible. However, those with
work identification cards from Scripps Business Services and Websense
will be escorted through the closure. Detour signs will be posted to help
motorists access alternative routes throughout construction.

On Monday, May 21, all left

turn pockets and left turns 80 Sren,
from business driveways

on Sorrento Valley Road
from the [-805 southbound
on-ramps to approximately
1,000 feet west will be
removed. The existing
Sorrento Valley Access Road

Pa'kway

This section - closed Friday,
May 18 to Monday, May 21.

| New Sorrento Valley Road Access |

also will be closed and
moved west 300 feet.

Please click the image above to see a map of the
construction area.

The painted left turn pockets will be replaced with two sets of double
yellow lines. Additionally, temporary bridge supports will be constructed
under the Mira Mesa Boulevard/Sorrento Valley Road undercrossing to
facilitate the widening of that structure.

Thank you in advance for your patience throughout this ramp closure.
For more information about this and other projects please visit
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com.
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